Kirthi Peramaul

Subject: FW: Process for Mining - Upgrading Moloto Rd and K139 - Gauteng Province

From: Gonda van Ekeren <gondavanekeren@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 9:38 AM

To: Environment Environment <environment@gaenvironment.com>; Kirthi Peramaul
<kirthip@gaenvironment.com>

Cc: michael@thokoman.co.za

Subject: Process for Mining - Upgrading Moloto Rd and K139 - Gauteng Province

Good morning Sir/Madam,
Thank you for the notification we received in our gate last week.

We have 2 questions at the moment.
When are you intending to start this process of upgrading the Moloto Rd and the R573?

As the upgrading and mining will have direct affect on us, can you please let us know if the Maroela Rd and the
Lalapalm Rd will be tared? as there is already a lot of traffic on these graffle roads and a lot of dust in winter times
and in summer times a lot of mud.

Please let us know.

Regards,

Mr MJ and GJ van den Berg
065 980 7485 or 082 864 1101



